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January 1, 2024

We are providing this letter to document the sole source designation of PLTW as the provider of 
the annual participation fees. PLTW participation fees are not available from any other authorized 
source. These fees are a required precursor for schools to access software and equipment needed 
for PLTW courses. They also provide schools with highly-customized and specific access to PLTW 
systems and support. This sole source designation is based on the determination that PLTW is the 
only source that can provide the 2024-25 participation fee and all of its inclusive benefits. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact productsupport@pltw.org.

Sincerely,  

Project Lead The Way, Inc. 

Matt Cohen 
Vice President of Business Operations 
Project Lead The Way, Inc. 
www.pltw.org  
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